

Received
Town of South Hadley
MAR 12 2018
Town Clerk

CONTACT:

Vern Blodgett
southhadleydtc@gmail.com
(413) 532 - 0569
or Leonard Finkowski
leonard60@comcast.net

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

SOUTH HADLEY DEMOCRATIC TOWN COMMITTEE TO MEET ON MARCH 15TH

South Hadley, MA, March 5, 2018 – The South Hadley Democratic Town Committee (SH-DTC) will meet on Thursday March 15th, at 7:00 p.m., in the Community Room at the South Hadley Public Library (2 Canal Street).

The SH-DTC welcomes all South Hadley Democrats who are interested in coordinating with the State Party, assisting with political campaigns and fundraisers, and working on local issues. The Committee holds regular meetings throughout the year.

For more information about the Committee, please contact SH-DTC Chair Vern Blodgett (southhadleydtc@gmail.com) or Vice-Chair Leonard Finkowski (leonard60@comcast.net).

###